NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sabula will hold a Public Hearing at 6:30 P.M. on Wednesday, May 8, 2024 at the Sabula City Hall, 411 Broad Street for the following purpose:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Sabula would like to provide resolution proposing the approval of an option for lease agreement with Soo Green and approving terms of an easement agreement.
Interested persons should attend or respond in writing to:  City of Sabula, Attention: Lynn Parker, City Clerk, P.O. Box 331 Sabula, Iowa 52070






